
From:
To: registrar
Subject: Request to be an Intervenor in EB-2020-0246
Date: Saturday, March 13, 2021 1:54:11 PM

I own the property at 
 I received a letter from Hydro One dated February 10, 2021 which stated that, if

this application is approved, my current classification as a Residential-Seasonal Customer will change
to being a Residential Low Density Customer and that, as a result of this change, my monthly power
bill will increase materially. This is totally unacceptable. I object to the proposed elimination of the
Seasonal Class and also, if the change is approved, I object to Hydro One’s new designation of my
property as a Residential Low Density Customer. In addition, whether or not the proposed change is
approved, I believe the current Rural or Remote Rate Relief Protection (RRRP) should expanded to
include all customers in my area, not just full time residents.
As a result, I hereby request to be an Intervenor in this matter. Given the detrimental impact of the
proposed change, I also hereby request that this be an oral hearing.
Yours truly
Gordon Homer

Sent from Mail for Windows 10




